
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2008 11:07 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 10th July 2008

07/10/2008

  

Greetings!  

Another brief note to remind you that Auction 237 is closing today at 23:00Hrs Server Time.  

As it is "holiday" quiet at the moment there are quite a few low-no bids to scoop!  

Auction 237 will be online tomorrow.  

Cheers  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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